
I, Benjamin Hartz, fully support and embrace any legislation that mandates train operations with 2-man 
crews. This not only upholds and fortifies safety standards for railroad operations, but also enhances 
public safety in communities through which these railroads operate. 

 

Respecfully Yours, 

Benjamin Hartz 

Engineer-Klamath Falls, OR 

 

 


